
EASINGWOLD TOWN COUNCIL SOCIAL AND EVENTS COMMITTEE 

MINUTES OF MEETING HELD AT THE GALTRES CENTRE ON  

MONDAY 17TH DECEMBER 2018 

 
 
Present:  Councillors N. Madden, A. Gledhill, G Bingham, F. Johnston-Banks 

                          Co-opted Member D. Watkins 

 

Clerk:                Mrs Jane Bentley 

 

1. Apologies 

Apologies were received from Councillors Tanfield, Barnes & Shepherd. 

 It was resolved to adjourn the meeting to take questions or comments through the Chairman 

from members of the public. There were no members of the public present and no questions 

were asked. 

2. 1. Clerk’s progress report 

• Winter planting has been carried out 

• The Website is up and running 

• Battles Over took place successfully 

• A £500 donation has been made to CAB 

 

Matters arising 

• There were no matters arising 

3. Egg run 

A proposal was received from the Egg Run organisers. There will be a group of 1000 bikes 

who will ride to Easingwold on a fully marshalled course.  The bikers make a £5.00 donation 

or an Easter egg, many make both and the Easter eggs and funds are then donated to charity. It 

was RESOLVED that the Social and Events committee recommend that the Egg run be 

approved to full council. 

4. Easingwold & District Community Day 

An update was received from Di Watkins on the Easingwold & District Community Day with 

everything going to plan. 

5. Website 

An update was received from the Clerk.  The website is up and running and there are no 

issues. 

6. LGBT 

A proposal was received from Councillor Gledhill to fly the rainbow flag for some of the 

month of February, Councillor Madden will check the schedule of the flagpole and flag 

suppliers will be sourced by Di Watkins, the Clerk and Councillor Madden.  A Barnardo’s 

workshop will be created and reports placed in the Advertiser and on social media to create 

awareness.  The themes are peace, reconciliation and activism. The Clerk will ask the trustees 

permission to use the library as a possible venue.    

7. Youth Forum 

Councillor Gledhill provided an update. 

8. Budget 

The financial position at the end of November 2018 was noted and no virements were 

considered necessary.  

9. ETIC funding for leaflets 

A request was received from Councillor Johnston-Banks for a maximum of £250.00 and 

agreed. 

10. Date of Next Meeting 

To note the next meeting is scheduled for 18th March 2019 at 7.30pm or on the rising of  the 

planning committee 

 

The meeting closed at 8.05 pm 

 

 

Signed...................................... 


